FREEDOM OF INFORMATION ACT 2000/ENVIRONMENTAL INFORMATION REGULATIONS 2004 
Your request for information has now been considered and the Council’s response to your questions is shown below.

You asked:
1. In the calendar year 2024, how many domestic violence refuge places did the council fund specifically for women with NRPF (No Recourse to Public Funds)?
47 units of safe accommodation were commissioned in Leicester in 2024.

34 of these were refuge accommodations, 19 general and 15 BME specialist.

None were specifically for women with NRPF.

2. In the calendar year 2024, how many women subject to NRPF (No Recourse to Public Funds) status applied for a refuge place?
The Council holds a record of all the referrals made only.  Please see the responses below.
 

Of this number, how many women were:

1. Given a place in a refuge
2 were accommodated into General Refuge provision 

16 were accommodated into BME Refuge provision

2. Not given a place in a refuge
3 were not accommodated following referral to General Refuge provision.

88 were not accommodated following referral to BME Refuge provision.

 

 Of the number of women not given a place in a refuge, how many were signposted on to alternative services? For example, so-called ‘by and for’ services.

All would have been signposted to specialist support options and both refuge providers would check Routes to Support for nationwide availability.
You may re-use the information under an Open Government Licence.
If you are dissatisfied with the handling of your request, please write, explaining your grounds of appeal, to: 

Internal Review

Information Governance & Risk
Email: info.requests@leicester.gov.uk
